


 

 

as being used with our Tai students. These courses are very high touch and 

individualized due to the low number of students.   

 

It was determined that this is a process for someone to matriculate into a 

program.  It is a curricular construction that should have some coherency and 

academic integrity.   After a lengthy discussion, it was decided that this 

presentation was more for informational purposes explaining the bridge into the 

existing program.   

 

 EdD in Higher Education Administration:   

Rob received feedback and the consensus of opinion was that this was in fact a 

substantive change.  It was a program that has been brought back to life.  The 

requirements have not changed.  It has been sent back to Mark Pousson for work 

within the department.




